
Curbside Collection Update 

In an effort to keep costs down for curbside collection, a tribally funded program, the curbside collection 
list is being updated.  The Planning Department will be doing a mass mailing to those currently on that 
list.  Verification of Residence forms will be mailed Wednesday, October 12, 2016.  The deadline for 
returning completed Verification of Residence applications will be Tuesday, November 15, 2016.  The 
letters will be addressed to Curbside Collection Recipient.  If the application is not received by Tuesday, 
November 15, 2016 the service will be discontinued until it is received. 

If you have any questions regarding curbside collection please contact Kim Otto McCoy at (989) 775-
4014 or stop in at 2451 Nish-na-be-anong. 

 


